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From: (o R

Sent: 23 May 2024 12:51
To: admin@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk
Subject: DOORSTEP COLD CALLING BY IRISH POWER WASHING COMPANY

Torpoint Town Council,
Please see attached photo, re vehicle used by power washing company 22/05/24,(@1700, on
my parents driveway.

My concern is the doorstep cold calling by these people on vulnerable people within
Torpoint.

This occurred to my parents, who whilst not unhappy with results, I know the cost was far
too high for what was done and really didn't require doing at all.

Please could this by forwarded for intel and a warning to others to be on their guard against
these types of operators.

Kind regards
Phil Dearden
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